# St Vincent's Catholic Primary School Newsletter



To love, serve and learn as Jesus shows us

DATES FOR THE DIARY

Friday 6th May 2022

#### WEEKLY ATTENDANCE Week ending: 29/04/2022

Year Group	Attendance
Reception	99%
Year 1	95%
Year 2	98%
Year 3	99%
Year 4	96%
Year 5	95%
Year 6	96%

Well done to Reception and Year 3 class who had the best attendance

#### **HOUSE POINTS RUNNING TOTALS**

St George	St Patrick	St Andrew	St David
334	296	229	319

## Future dates for your diary...

Please be aware that, whilst every effort will be made to keep to dates set, at times it may be necessary to change a date so please check the newsletter which will keep you informed of any changes:

w/b 9th May: Year 6 National Curriculum Tests (SATS)

w/b 9th May: Mental Health Awareness Week

Wednesday 18th—Friday 20th May: Year 6 residential to Conway

Saturday 21st May: 12pm: First Holy Communion Celebration Mass (Year 4)

Friday 27th May: Platinum Jubilee Picnic (2 - 4pm)

Friday 27th May: School closes for Whit

KEY STAGE 2 SATS WEEK			
	<u>Events</u>	<u>Clubs</u>	
Mon 9th		Science, Art Spanish	
Tues 10th			
Wed 11th		NO JUDO Cross Country Baking	

Y4 Swimming

Y5/6 Football Tournament

OUT OF SCHOOL ACHIEVEMENTS

Well done to Rhys who has won a trophy for 'most improved player' from his coach for always listening and then applying this in his matches.

Thurs 12th

Fri 13th



Football

Lego

#### **MENTAL HEALTH CHAMPIONS TOP TIP**

This week's top tip from out School Council

Mental Health Champions: Living with Loneliness

Next week during break & lunch time Anti-bullying Councillors will be sat on our new "Buddy Bench" if you need to talk. Follow these tips to help you in lonely times;

Get active, get involved in a club, Volunteer in your community, embrace your creativity and talk to friends.

Website: www.stvincentsprimary.org

**Twitter: @stvincentsrcp** 



### PLATINUM JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS

To mark this important occasion, we will be celebrating with a family picnic on **Friday 27th May 2022**from 2pm until 4pm.

We invite you to bring your picnic blankets and join us on the school field for a fun afternoon. Tea, coffee, drinks and cakes will be on sale and games will be set up on the field for you to enjoy.

We hope that lots of you will be able to join us to end the half term on a high! If anyone can volunteer to help sell drinks and cakes, this would be greatly appreciated.

Please contact the school office.

Let's pray that the weather is kind to us!

#### YEAR 3 FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT



Well done to the Year 3 footballers who participated brilliantly in a football tournament on Thursday. We are very proud of you all!

#### **NUT FREE ZONE**

A reminder to all parents that children should not bring nuts, or foods containing nuts into school as there are children in our school who have a nut allergy.



#### **RECEPTION VISIT TO THE FARM**

Reception Class had a great time at Hollie's Farm on Thursday.





Our school celebrates 50 years in September.

To mark the start of our Golden Jubilee year, we are ending this year with the return of ...



Tel: 01925 726544

This was an amazing event which happened in 2019, but has not been repeated due to lockdown and COVID-19 restrictions.

More details to follow but please save the date: Friday 15th July

If you able to help with the organisation of this event or on the day, please let us know. Thank you.



Tel: 01925 726544